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FROM The Director  

As we wrap up in the Spring semester, Trio diligently works to provide ser-

vices, support and provide updates for you through our transition to dis-

tance learning. Trio encourages you to remain safe, positive and productive 

through COVID 19.  We support your efforts in continuing your education 

and exploring ways to develop new skills or enhance your talents during 

quarantine. Some of us have learned how to cook new recipes, adopted a 

pet, made fun TIK -TOK videos, and used the time to stay healthy through 

online workout apps. Trio SSS will provide fun and innovative ways to re-

main in contact and communicate to best serve any of your needs.  

Karen Coco, TRIO SSS Director 

TUTORING FREE Tutoring is available for all 

TRIO students. To request tutoring simply go onto 

our TRIO homepage to see FREE Tutoring online. If 

you would like to request a tutor, or have additional 

questions Email : lrobinson@susla.edu    

Graduation Celebrations have 
been postponed.  New dates 
TBD.  

mailto:lrobinson@susla.edu
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TRIO Student Support Services celebrate Black History Month with a visit to the African American Museum 

in Dallas, TX on February 27, 2020.  The African American Museum was founded in 1974 as a part of the 

Special Collections at Bishop College, a historically black college that closed in 1988. The Museum has op-

erated independently since 1979. 



Student Support Services visit three local elementary schools: Queensbough Elementary, Midway Ele-

mentary, and Warner Park Elementary to celebrate Dr. Suess birthday. Read Across America Day is a celebra-

tion of the joys of literacy and an important reminder that we must make every effort to ensure that our Nation's children 

receive the necessary education in reading and writing to cultivate the skills they need to pursue their American Dream.  



TRIO Student Support Services students studying communication had an opportunity  to visit a local television 

station to get more information about their major.  With a communication degree  students will learn to look at 

the media critically, to write and speak concisely and effectively, as well as learn about new forces shaping hu-

man communication such as digital media and global communications.   

               Career Development  
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